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From: MWilson@amo.on.ca [mailto:MWilson@amo.on.ca]

Sent: October 27, 2011 12:19 PM

To: clerk@hamiiton.ca

Subject: re: Council's resolution regarding OLG share of revenues

Mary,

Thank you very much for passing on a copy of Council’s resolution and staff report regarding
changes to the share of OLG slot and casino facilities.

We have been in discussion with some of the municipalities which have been affected by this
change and raised municipal concerns with Ministry of Finance officials in April. We trust that
Hamiiton has had more detailed and productive conversations with the OLG since that time.

If AMO can be of further assistance, please feel free to be in touch.
Sincekely,

Matthew Wilson

Senior Policy Advisor

Association of Municipalities of Ontario
200 University Avenue, Suite 801
Toronto, Ontario

M5H 3C6

Tel.: 416-971-9856 ext. 323
Toll free: 1-877-426-6527
Fax: 416-971-6191




